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Harrington Park shared path upgrade complete 
 

 
 
Council has now completed renewal works to the shared path in Harrington Park Estate. 
 
The path surrounding Harrington Park Lake has now been reconstructed for the use of bicycles 
and pedestrians and completed to a high standard.  The old path was cracking, uneven and 
around 25 years old. 
 
“Council is focused on providing recreational facilities and infrastructure to support the health and 
wellbeing of the community and the growing number of families in our area,” said Mayor Lara 
Symkowiak. 
 
“This shared path provides residents with safe access around the lake’s foreshore and an excellent 
opportunity for recreational activities,” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
“Replacing the path to such a high quality was a sound decision of Council that will help to reduce 
maintenance costs into the future,” she said. 
 
The works to replace the former asphalt path were funded as a priority project in Council’s 2016/17 
budget to the amount of $429,000 and forms a section of the path network within the estate. 
 
The 1.4km (approx.) path has been reinforced with mesh steel to minimise risk of displacement in 
the future. 
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